Kenai Peninsula Borough

Solid Waste Department
] [—]

MEMORANDUM
T0: Charlie Pierce, Mayor

THRU: John Hedges, Interim Purchasing & Contracting Direct %
FROM:  Jack Maryott, Solid Waste Direcio%ﬂ/\
DATE: November 6, 2019

RE: Authorization to Award a Contract for ITB20-014 Central Peninsula
Landfill (CPL) Brush Burning 2019

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally salicited and received bids for the ITB20-014
Central Peninsula Landfill (CPL) Brush Buming 2019. Bid packets were released on October 16,
2019 and the Invitation to Bid was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion on October 16, 2019,

The project consists of open burning approximately 2,000 tons of slash and land clearing debris
located at CPL.

On the due date of October 29, 2019 six (6) bids were received and reviewed to ensure that ali the
specifications and delivery schedules were met. The low bid of $47,500.00 was submitted by
Evergreen Alaska, Inc. of Kasilof, Alaska.

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account
number 290.32122.20BUR.43011
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Charlie Pie)ce, May& Date
FINANCE DEPARTMENT
FUNDS VERIFIED
Acct. No. _290."~" "=~~~ )R 43011
Amount _$47,5000 —_—
1. .59
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KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH
PURCHASING & C( [TRACTING

BID TAB FOR: {TB20-014 CPL Brush Burning 2019

CONTRACTOR COCATION
Evergreen Alaska, Inc. Kasilof, AK $47,500.00
Property improvements Fritz Creek, AK $64,892.00
CIC, Inc. Soldotna, AK $67,500.00
Foster Construction, LLC Soldotna, AK $81,220.00
Youth Restoration Corps Soldotna, AK $99,200.00
Endries Company Soldotna, AK $140,000.00

DUE DATE: October 29, 2019

KPB OFFICIAL:

ing & Contracting Director



